[Property manager’s letterhead or apartment logo]
Dear [Tenant’s Name],

Welcome! I’m very pleased you’ve chosen [name of complex or address] as your new home. 

As part of our good neighbor policy, we strive to recycle as much as we can. Enclosed is a reference for you to keep, containing basic information about the recycling program here. I highly recommend you keep this reference handy by posting it on your refrigerator or someplace that it will be seen and used. Also, enclosed is a more detailed guide for what to do with materials that aren’t accepted in our recycling program, such as hazardous materials, electronic waste, furniture, and other reusable items. Garbage and Recycling containers on this property are located at [brief description]. Please see diagram attached.

If you have any questions about the recycling program or other issues, please don’t hesitate to ask. I can be reached at [phone number]. I hope you will be very happy here for many years to come.

Sincerely,

[Name], [Title]

